
Exec Officer Report   27 July 2013

I did the Mason Dixon Banquet on June 8th as Chairman. 

I Attended Mason Dixon Chapter Meeting on July 17.

I currently have only 52 Stubs for the Drawing. Email, one’s I’ve sold and Walt has 
brought me stubs and money twice.

Anyone who has sold ticket stubs and money, Please bring along to Meeting to turn it in.

We need to push tickets at Pres. Meeting.

Tom Bunty

 


